2nd August, 1960,

Dr. A.W. Riseborough,
40 Brookman Street,
KEALGOORLIE, W.A.

Dear Dr. Riseborough,

A year ago when I was in Ka«lgoorlie with Mr. G.H. Vos
you were kind enough to collect some blood samples for us from the aborig-
ines in Kalgoorlie hospital. Ve have been studying these samples, as well
as the ones we collected ourselves from the camps at Leonora and Laverton,
and have discovered a number of things which promise to be very interesting.
In order to check some of our observations we are coming up to the Leonora-

Laverton area again at the end of next week (weather permitting!), but I
am also anxious to extend the range of the study.

I recall that you told us last year that you made
fairly regular trips to the mission at Cundeelee, and that you would be
willing to help us if at any time we wanted samples from there. 1 am most
anxious to collect from Cundeelee, and I am wgndering if it could be arranged
for either Mr. Vos or myself to accompany you/one of your visits. We would
provide all the sterile syringes etc. necessary for collecting the samples.

If you were planning a visit in the week August 13th- /
20th we would be in the Kalgoorlie area. But I could easily arrange for
one of us to come to Kalgoorlie at any other time to fit in with your plans.
In any case I shall lock forward to meeting you again in the near future.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.L. Kirk.




